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August 9, 2021 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING (ETFS) 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York Public Service Commission 
Agency Building 3 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re: Case No. 20-C-0042 - Petition of NGA 911, L.L.C. for Authority to Provide 
Facilities-Based and Resold Local Exchange and Interexchange 
Telecommunications Services 

NYPSC Tariff No. 2 - Telephone 

Dear Ms. Burgess: 

On behalf of NGA 911, L.L.C. ("NGA 911"), enclosed for filing and association with the above 
referenced application is NGA 911's proposed initial NYPSC Tariff No. 2 - Telephone for the 
provision of telecommunications services within the State of New York. This tariff is being filed 
bearing a proposed effective date of October 13, 2021. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this filing. Should you have any questions 
concerning this filing, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (202) 739-3000. 

Respectfully submitted, 

LA -V Fe4vAllc 
Catherine Wang 
Brett P. Ferenchak 

Counsel for NGA 911, L.L.C. 

Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 

1111 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20004 
United States 
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Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
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Three Empire State Plaza 
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Re: Case No. 20-C-0042 - Petition of NGA 911, L.L.C. for Authority to Provide 
Facilities-Based and Resold Local Exchange and Interexchange 
Telecommunications Services 

NYPSC Tariff No. 2 - Telephone 

Dear Ms. Burgess: 

On behalf of NGA 911, L.L.C. (“NGA 911”), enclosed for filing and association with the above 
referenced application is NGA 911’s proposed initial NYPSC Tariff No. 2 - Telephone for the 
provision of telecommunications services within the State of New York.  This tariff is being filed 
bearing a proposed effective date of October 13, 2021. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this filing.  Should you have any questions 
concerning this filing, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (202) 739-3000. 
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Counsel for NGA 911, L.L.C. 
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